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Kopinski, Sara

From: Scopelliti, John

Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2023 5:18 PM

To: Kopinski, Sara

Cc: Planning

Subject: FW: 1001 E. Chicago Ave. ORI Zoning amendments

Importance: High

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

FYI 

 

John Scopelliti, MPA 

Assistant Planner | Planning & Development – TED Business Group 

City of Naperville | 400 S. Eagle St. Naperville, IL 60540 

(630) 420-4179 | scopellitij@naperville.il.us 

 

 
 

From: Jennifer Hsiao   

Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2023 5:12 PM 

To: Planning <Planning@naperville.il.us> 

Subject: 1001 E. Chicago Ave. ORI Zoning amendments 

 

  

CAUTION: This e-mail originated outside of the City of Naperville (@naperville.il.us).  

DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you confirm the incoming address of the sender and know the content is 

safe. 

  

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

We are the property owner of 1001 E. Chicago Ave. Suite 111 (or Unit G) and we have received your letter 

regarding the amendments to ORI Zoning District. Due to our current residence in Washington State, we are 
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unable to attend the public hearing on June 7, 2023 at 7:00 pm. Therefore, we are sending you this email stating 

our comment as follows: 

  

We hope that our condo located at 1001 E. Chicago Avenue can be amended to a residential condo (or at least 

for residential/commercial condo, which can be used for residential or commercial condo based on the needs of 

condo owners). 

  

The reasons are that (a) in the future, the demand for business condo will decrease, as remote work will be more 

popular than before. We don't know what kind of virus will reappear like COVID-19. (PS: At present, the 

COVID-19 virus does not seem to have disappeared.) (b) the demand for residential condo in Naperville is 

increasing, especially as our condo is located in the 203-school district. 

  

 

We will deeply appreciate your any help. 

  

 

 

The owner of 1001 E. Chicago Ave. Suite 111 (or Unit G) 

KECHIEN YANG and JENNIFER HSIAO 

 


